Republic of the Philippines
Department of Education

REGION VI-WESTERN VISAYAS

Duran Street, Iloilo City
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March 13, 2017

Regional Advisory No.o4X, s. 2017
In compliance with DepED Memorandum No. 0052, s. 2017 from the Office of the
Undersecretary for Curriculum and Instruction dated March 03, 2017.
This advisory is issued for the information of the Schools Division Superintendents.

INVENTORY AND MONITORING OF ALS eSkwela CENTERS

The Department of Education, through the Bureau of Learning Delivery, will conduct a
Monitoring and Inventory of ALS eSkwela Centers nationwide in April 2017. The activity
intends to establish a baseline data relevant to the ALS expansion program and to validate the
number of 131 centers utilized either as full-eSkwela Center or as ALS eLearning Center.

For cost and efficiency purposes prior to the actual monitoring, we would like to request
a List of Centers that are still in operation from your respective Divisions. We greatly
appreciate to receive the List of the said eSkwela Centers on or before March 15, 2017 through
the Curriculum and Learning Management Division (Attn.: Adonis A. Mosquera or send it
through clmd_depedro6@yahoo.com).

Immediate dissemination of this Regional Advisory is desired.

MA. GEM M. LEDESMA, CESO V

Officer-In-Charge

Office of the Regional Director
CLM//03132017/aam
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FROM - NELIA V. BENIT
Director IV, BEA .
OIC, Office of the Undersecretary for Curriculum and Instruction

SUBIJECT : Inventory and Monitoring of ALS eSkwela Centers

DATE . 03 March 2017

The Department of Education through the Bureau of Learning Delivery, will conduct a
Monitoring and Inventory of ALS eSkwela Centers nationwide in April 2017. The activity
intends to establish a baseline data relevant to the ALS expansion program and to validate
the number of 131 centers utilized either as full-eSkwela Center or as ALS eLearning Center.

For cost and efficiency purposes priar to the actual monitaring, we would like to request a
List of Centers that are stlll in operation from your respective Regions. We greatly appreciate
to receive the List of the said eSkwela Centers on or before March 15, 2017 through the
Bureau of Learning Delivery (Attn.: Ms. Mercedes Villafana or send it through
mercedes.villafana@deped.gov.ph).

Thank you for your continued support to ALS programs and projects.



